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June’s Meeting 

VICE PRESIDENT:  Becky Scarboro 

 

 

Our June meeting will be held at Becky and Nelson’s garden on 

June 20 th . Their beautiful garden should be at peak bloom when 

we are there! They are providing the meat and some sides, so 

members are asked to bring additional side dishes.  Meetings start 

at 6:30 P.M..  Plan to be there early enough to wander through the 

garden and enjoy the daylilies!!  Becky and Nelson’s address is 

5503 Cross Creek Drive Crestwood,  Ky. 40014. 

 

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE:  Linda Luck 

 

 

 

 



  
 
 
 
 

 

June 3, 2019 

I want to apologize to everyone for my delay in writing my 

comments for the Newsletter. Once 

the weather allows me to be outside much of the time and we 

have so much fun and interesting experiences scheduled for 

weekends, it’s just hard for me to sit down at the computer and 

compose a few paragraphs! 

What a great last two weekends we had! The trip to the peony 

and hosta farms was excellent! I want to thank Mike Miller, who 

arranged the trip and owns the Great Seal Peony Farm, for 

setting up a very interesting day. His peonies were beautiful, 

lunch was a delight, and the hosta farm was one of the best we’ve 

seen. Many thanks as well to Andrea who made sure our bus pick 

up sites were appropriate and that we all had the correct times. 

This past Saturday’s trip to the nurseries in Cincinnati was also 

excellent!  Thank you to Becky who designed our tour, and 

determined the stops we made. As could be seen from the 

purchases which were made, we clearly loved the plants which 

were available and the prices. 

Beautiful plants were brought home to all of our gardens and I 

believe we all had a very fun day. Lunch was also very good. 

Special thanks to Michael who made the arrangements for our 

transportation!! 

Although it seems like it has been a while, we had our HRP 

distribution at the May meeting. We certainly appreciate the 

work Cleo put into the selection and contact with hybridizers, 

and his overall coordination of the Program again this year. I 



  
 
 
 
 

hope everyone’s new plants are thriving and multiplying! Thank 

you to Phil as well, for his help with the plant distribution! 

I have been remiss in mentioning that the DSL Daylily Show and 

Sale this year is Saturday June 22 nd . All of our members are 

encouraged to enter their special daylily blossoms in the Show. 

It’s held at Mid-City Mall, in the Highlands, and more information 

can be seen on their website, DSL.plantfan.com. 

We announced at the May meeting that the names of any daylilies 

you planned to donate to the LADS bed at the Waterfront 

Botanical Gardens and had not yet submitted, needed to be 

provided to Marie by May 31 st in order to ensure they would be 

included in the bed. We should be able to provide the complete 

list of names at the June meeting. Our June meeting will be held 

at Becky and Nelson’s garden on June 20 th . Their beautiful 

garden should be at peak bloom when we are there! They are 

providing the meat and some sides, so members are asked to bring 

additional side dishes. Plan to be there early enough to wander 

through the garden and enjoy the daylilies!! 

I look forward to seeing everyone later this month! 

Linda Luck 

 

 

 

SECRETARY:  Marie Seaman 



  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SECRETARY:  Marie Seaman 

 

Minutes for May 2019 LADS Meeting 

 

LADS members gathered at the home and 

beautiful gardens of our president, Linda 

Luck and Ray Clark for our May 



  
 
 
 
 

meeting.    Peonies and iris were the stars of 

the show!   

 

After a delicious meal of Black Angus hot 

dogs and hamburgers, grilled by Linda and a 

couple of her chef friends, and many 

wonderful sides provided by the members, 

the meeting was called to order at 7:20.  Linda 

welcomed those members who haven’t been 

with us for a while and also our latest 

member, Steve Losch from Pendleton, KY, 

who joined LADS at our Yew Dell plant sale. 

 

The Minutes from our March meeting were 

approved with the necessary correction 

about the survey Andrea King did for our 

Peony Bus Trip.  The minutes had recorded 

that the survey was for the Cincinnati 

Trip.  With that correction made, Andrea 

moved that the minutes to accepted as 

published in the Newsletter and Ellen 

Carrithers seconded the motion.   Phil Raisle 



  
 
 
 
 

made a motion that the Minutes from the 

April meeting be approved as published and 

Claudia Wolff seconded the motion.  Then the 

meeting moved on to the Treasurer’s report 

which was e-mailed to members.  Claudia 

Wolff made a motion to accept the report and 

Karen Sidebottom seconded the motion.   

 

The results of our recent sales were as 

follows:   April 26/27th  at Yew Dell made 

$1,154.00 and Beechmont Flower Festival on 

May 11th  made $940.00.   Because neither sale 

was a “sell out”, it was suggested that 

perhaps in the future we should price our 

plants at $5.00 rather than 

$10.00.  Replanting and/or “plant sitting” left 

over plants isn’t always easy and the thought 

is that people might purchase more plants if 

they were $5.00 rather than 

$10.00.   Members who also belong to DSL 

have observed that DSL regularly sells out 

their plants at their various sales and perhaps 



  
 
 
 
 

it is because they are priced at $5.00 and 

people perceive them as a bargain! 

 

President Linda Luck again reminded 

members of the following events scheduled 

for the next couple of months. 

 

May 25  Peony Society trip to Chillicothe, OH 

June 1 LADS bus trip to Cincinnati nurseries 

June 8 Bloomin’ Bardstown Garden Tour and 

Plant Sale (FYI) 

June 28-30 Region X Regional Convention in 

Kingsport TN 

June 28-30 Northern Mecca in Dayton OH area 

July 6 LADS bed Daylily Plant Sale 

July 10-13 AHS National Convention in 

Madison WI 

August 3 Wallitsch Plant Sale (dig July 31) 

 



  
 
 
 
 

The discussion moved on to the donations 

that have been promised for the Waterfront 

Botanical Gardens.  Linda reminded members 

that we have 30 donations submitted and if 

members still wish to make a donation, it 

needs to be to Marie Seaman NO LATER THAN 

May 31st in order for us to confirm 

acceptance.    The space at the Garden will 

include some conifers as well as other 

companion plants so at this time just how 

much space will be available for daylilies isn’t 

certain.   

 

Linda gave some reminders for the 2020 

Regional Convention (Friday, June 26 and 

Saturday, June 27, 2020).   Registration 

plants for the Convention will be the Bob 

Selman HRP plants that would have 

otherwise been auctioned to members in 

August 2019.  We were asked to plan to let 

Linda know at the July meeting how many 

fans we will be bringing back after keeping 



  
 
 
 
 

two for ourselves.  These fans will be 

collected and then planted in our LADS 

garden this fall.   

 

The Peony Society bus trip to Chillicothe, OH 

is on Saturday, May 25.  Pick up will be at 

7:00 but the location is undecided.  It will 

probably be at the Park and TARC location 

just off of I-71 at exit 14 (the Crestwood 

exit).  Those scheduled to attend will be 

notified of the definite location and 

departure time prior to the departure 

date.  The Park and TARC is right behind the 

BP/Five Star gas station.  For those using GPS 

the gas station is at 7200 Hwy 329.   

 

June 1st is the bus trip to Cincinnati 

nurseries.  Pick up will be a 8:00 at the same 

Park and TARC location.  Exit 14 

(Crestwood).   

 



  
 
 
 
 

The evening program was the distribution of 

the 2019 Hybridizer Reward Program 

daylilies from Sandy and Mike Holmes and 

from Dan Bachman.  Special thanks to Cleo 

Philon for a fine job of coordinating our  HRP 

again for 2019!!  And thanks to Phil Raisle, 

Ellen Carrithers and Drew Upton for their 

assistance in distributing the 

plants.   Members left filled with anticipation 

for growing their newest additions to the 

garden and imagining how beautiful they will 

be in a couple years. 

 

We thank Linda and Ray for their hospitality 

in hosting us for our May LADS gathering.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Marie Seaman 

 

 



  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

DAYLILY WITH SILVER EYE 
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is Ryan’s Garden 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daylilies with companion plants 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



  
 
 
 
 

  

  

  

   

 

  

  

  

  

  



  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



  
 
 
 
 
  

 

  
 

 

Rosabella Von Valkenberg 

 

 

Hospitality:  Betty Wilborn 
 



  
 
 
 
 

For June meeting Nelson and Becky will provide the 

meat and members are asked to bring side dishes. Thank 

you. 
 

 
 

  

 

 
 

  

 

 

 



  
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dates to mark on your 

Calendar 
 

  

The following events and dates were brought to our 

attention.  Please take time to mark your calendar 

so you don’t miss any of these important dat 

 

June 8 Bloomin’ Bardstown Garden Tour and Plant 

Sale (this is FYI since Cleo, Anita and Marie are 

involved and invite you to come to Bardstown for 

the day) 

 

June 20th  LADS meeting at Nelson and Becky’s 

Garden 

 

June 28-30 Region 10 Regional Convention in 

Kingsport TN 

 

June 28-30 Northern Mecca in the Dayton, Ohio area 

 

July 6th,  LAD’S Garden at Doris Stonska’s home dig 

and sale. 



  
 
 
 
 

 

July 10-13 AHS National Convention in Madison, WI 

 

August 3 Wallitsch Plant Sale (Dig day will be July 

31st) 
 

 

 

 
 

     
 
 

Information on Kentuckiana Clubs 

 

 

 

Midwest Peony Society 

Contact:  Don Smith, donsmith@twc.com  

Phone number:  502-876-9300 

<<<<<< 

 

Hostas of Kentuckiana (HOK)  

Six regular meetings, 7:00 p.m. on the 3rd Tuesday of March, April, May, September, 

October and November.  In addition there are Hostas events scheduled throughout the 

year.  Our usual meeting place is Lyndon City Hall, 515 Wood Ave., which runs south 

off New LaGrange Rd., Lyndon, KY. 

 

Contact Phil Raisle:  502-491-9975  or e-mail dukeisours@yahoo.com 

 

mailto:donsmith@twc.com
mailto:dukeisours@yahoo.com


  
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

<<<<<< 

 

DSL (Daylily Society of Louisville) 

Meeting location:  Usually the third Monday of the month at the Farmdale Church of 

the Nazarene, 6501 Vandre Ave. located off Smyrna.  About 0.1 miles before Outer 

Loop  The new info for DSL is 

Don Wolff 

Email: wolffdon@aol.com 

Web site: dsl.plantfans.com 

 

 

<<<<<< 

 

Louisville Area Iris Society (LAIS)  is Jackie Glasscock.   

E-mail:  mjglasscock5@gmail.com 

 

Bluegrass Iris Society (BGIS):  David Cupps, 

e-mail - president@bluegrassiris.org.  

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:wolffdon@aol.com
http://dsl.plantfans.com/
mailto:mjglasscock5@gmail.com
mailto:president@bluegrassiris.org


  
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

Membership form with treasurer’s correct address 

Application for Membership 

Louisville Area Daylily Society 

     LADS.PlantFans.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name____________________________Date____/____/_____   

HomePhone___________________________________Cell_____ 



  
 
 
 
 

 

Address____________________________State____Zip______ 

 

Email Address________________________AHS Member 

Yes/No 

 

Annual Dues:   

Individual--$10.00 Dual (same household) -- $15.00 Youth, 

(under     18)--$7.50 

 

Please make checks payable to: Louisville Area Daylily 

Society or LADS. Mail payment to:  Andrea King  

9407 Jonathon Pl. Crestwood, KY 40014 

 

 



  
 
 
 
 

 

Anita’s Garden  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  
 
 
 
 

 


